
 
 
I am a retired credit executive, and totally reliant on my investments. 
  
The above noted instrument would add nothing to the safety of Canadian investment markets, but 
would increase costs and pointless bureaucracy. 
  
In particular Sections 4.14 and 4.18 are irrelevant and costly for portfolio managers that use the 
services of third party custodians. 
  
  
  
Gerry Manning B.A., F.C.I. (ret) 
120 Duke St. #701 
Hamilton,ON 
L8P 4T1 
  
(905) 526-0110 
Cell (905) 609-2965 (Mississauga) 9056092965@txt.bell.ca 
  
gdmanning@sympatico.ca 


